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To whom it concerns,

I am writing to express my strong objection to proposals to amend planning conditions for
dublin airport which prohibit night time flights. As a resident of Portmarnock I would be
negatively impacted by any allowance of continual night time flights in and out of the
airport.

Kind Regards

Nick Abdrews




